












The Home School Association will be holding a 

“Uniform Swap” night on Tuesday, May 24th from 

6:00-7:30 pm in the school gym.  Parents can drop 

off extra or outgrown uniforms or you can go 

through our stock and pick up gently, used uniforms 

for the new school year.  

Please remember you don’t have to donate a 

uniform to take a uniform.


